
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School:  Mrs S L Buttress 

 

Abbey Road                        Tel:  422163 

Bourne                                                           

   

                                             

18th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

Thank you to those of you who regularly order a free school meal online 

from Ideal School Meals. 

 

Historically some parents/carers of children entitled to free school meals 

have not placed regular orders and to support them Ideal School Meals 

have set up an automatic order for those children. 

 

However, it is clear at the moment that there is a considerable amount of 

food waste as some parents/carers who have previously had an automatic 

order are sending their child in with a packed lunch. 

 

We therefore plan to cancel all automatic orders with effect from 

Monday 28th September unless you let us know that you wish to continue 

to receive one for your child/ren.  You can contact us either by phone on 

01778 422163 or by email on BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School 
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